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Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

 

 

Cross Country 

Unfortunately, due to poor weather, the cross country planned for last Friday had to be 

postponed and will now take place this afternoon. 

Ofsted Report 

A number of parents have been asking me when our Ofsted report is due to go out to 

parents.  We are due this any day and it was indeed due with us at the end of last week 

but we are still awaiting this.  Rest assured, as soon as we have access to it, I will make 

sure it is made available to parents immediately. 

PE Kit 

On days that children wear PE kit to school this should consist of a House Sports T-

Shirt and hoodie as well as a pair of dark blue or black tracksuit bottoms.  Recently, I 

have noticed some children wearing random sports outfit and tracksuits which is not 

part of our uniform policy.  From next week, we will be writing to parents whose 

children are not meeting this requirement at present. 

Photo Frames 

Another plea to parents to please send in any unwanted photo frames that you may have 

at home that we would like to make use of in school as part of a display. 

Open Evening 

There will once again be the opportunity for parents to come in to school and look 

through their children’s books at the work that has been completed this term.  This 

opportunity will take place on Wednesday 8th February between 3:15pm and 6pm. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Year 2022/2023 

 
Term 3 
 

4th January – 10th February 

 

School Holiday 

 

13th February – 17th February 

 

Term 4 
 

20 February – 31st March 

 

Bank Holiday – 7th April 

Bank Holiday – 10th April 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 
Food Technology @ DCCS Year 5 - 31st 

January 

Cheerleading Festival Team of Year 2/3 – 

2nd February 

School Open Evening – 8th February @ 

3:15pm 

Girls Football Team of Year 5/6 – 28th 

February 

World Book Day – 2nd March 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONFIDENCE | AMBITION |PERSEVERANCE | EMPATHY | SUCCESS 
 

 



 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

 

Year 5 Food Technology DCC 

Year 5’s will be going back to Dover Christ Church school next week to take part in a 

further food technology lesson, this time they will be making pizza. 

Library 

We are delighted to announce that the school PTA has recently secured a grant to enhance 

the school library as we look to expand it out to the local community.  Mr Hutcheon – 

English Lead – is currently working with the PTA on these plans and we look forward to 

sharing them with you soon. 

Cheerleading 

Thursday, 2nd February, some of our Year 2 and 3’s will be taking part in a cheerleading 

event in Dover, letters will be coming home with consent forms for those who have been 

selected  for this event. 

 

Year 5 Science Topic Forces 

 

This week the Year 5’s had their last science lesson with Mrs Kanasewich from the Dover 

Girls Grammar School working on forces which is linked to their topic for this term, this 

was thoroughly enjoyed by all the pupils.  

 

Stars of The Week 

 
Discovery 

Lorenzo – for a great attitude towards his learning. 

Jackson – for being a helpful member of Discovery. 

 

Voyager 

Charlie – demonstrating ambition and perseverance in phonics lessons. 

Harper – for her fantastic attitude to learning. 

 

Challenger 

Rosie – for persevering with her work and showing increasing confidence. 

Darcy – for focus and effort in all her lessons. 

 

Columbia 

Ben – for amazing presentation this week and his focus and perseverance throughout the 

week.  Well done Ben. 

Mia – for her perseverance when writing her character description and always being 

empathetic and supportive to her friends. 

 

Endeavour 

Blake- for being a role model for presenting his work to a very high standard across all 

subjects.  Well done? 

Troy – for a massive improvement in the presentation of his work.  Your legibility is 

consistently improving.  Keep it up! 
 

Neil Garvey 
Headteacher 

 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 

8th February 

Film Night 3- 5pm 

 

13th March 

Break the Rules Day 

 

17th March 

Mother’s Day Market 

 

 


